
 
BOARD OF FAIR COMMISSIONERS  

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Bristol Motor Speedway Proposal 
 

AGENDA 
 

The Fairgrounds Nashville: Expo 2 
401 Wingrove Street 

 
RESCHEDULED WITH LOCATION CHANGE 

Tuesday, January 10, 2023 at 6:00pm  
following regularly scheduled Fair Board meeting 

 
Parking is available in Lot 1 adjacent to the Expo building. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

I. Meeting Called to Order – Chair, Sheri Weiner 
 

II. Public Comment (2 minutes per person) 
a. Proponents 
b. Opponents 

 
III. Meeting Adjourned 

 
 

Board Commissioners 
Sheri Weiner (Chair), Jasper Hendricks (Vice-Chair), Mario Avila, Todd Hartley, Anthony Owens 

 
 

To request accommodation, contact Kristi Harris, The Fairgrounds Nashville, P.O. Box 40208, Nashville, TN 37204 
Phone: (615) 862-8980 option #7, email: kristi.harris@nashville.gov.(615) 862-8980       Fax (615) 862-8992             

www.thefairgrounds.com 

mailto:kristi.harris@nashville.gov
http://www.thefairgrounds.com/

